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TO:  ALL CANADIAN BOURGAULT DEALERS   

ATTN:  DEALER PRINCIPALS AND SALESPEOPLE 

FROM:  BRAD HICKS 

SUBJECT:  Spring Harrow Sales Programs B23-27HS & B23-25HS have Ended 

 
We have received sufficient orders on the B23-27HS program to match available production 

capacity; therefore at this time we cannot accept further orders for Spring 2023 season of use 

harrows.  All orders received have been accepted and your reports will reflect this in the coming 

weeks. 

 

Thank you for your efforts in making this program successful! 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Brad Hicks 

Canadian Sales & Service Leader 


